
From:   Woitek Felendzer   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   September 13, 2007

Subject:   FCC File# 0403-EX-ST-2007
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

RE: FCC File# 0403-EX-ST-2007 [Reference Number: 5484]
Confirmation Number: EL943100
Leann.Nguyen@fcc.gov

Hello,
this is to inform you that Nokia / Nokia Siemens Networks has made amendments to this application.
There have been frequency modifications and the new frequency range we would like to obtain license
for is 2346.25 - 2353.75 MHz. These changes have been submitted successfully with the consent of
licensees (AFTRCC) to avoid interference.

Wojtek Felendzer
wojtek.felendzer@nsn.com


